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I am writing in support of HB 2765. 

  

I believe this house bill will allow the implementation of an innovative and cost 

effective strategy to provide much needed water to the Lower Klamath Lake and 

specifically the Klamath Refuges. 

 

Waterfowl and a myriad of other wildlife have suffered from the lack of water in the 

Lower Klamath Lake/ Refuges and HB 2765 is an affordable remedy. Win Win. 


